
90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used

LSS 2016/17 Piccadilly Pedestrian
Phasing

Westminster City Council is improving
the streetscape on Piccadilly.

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be
caused and we will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum.
Further information is available by scanning the QR code.
Thank you for your patience.

For queries, or to inform us of an upcoming event which may be
affected by the construction programme, please contact our
Communications team:
Email us at
Leave us a message via

To provide a cleaner, brighter and safer environment

These improvement works include:
· Realignment of the crossing on Berkeley Street;
· Providing new refuge islands on Piccadilly to allow safer

crossing movements;
· Providing a new kerb buildout on the southern side of

Piccadilly to improve pedestrian visibility;
· Adjustment to lane widths both east and west of Berkeley

Street to improve traffic flow

LSS 2016/17 Piccadilly
Pedestrian Phasing

Pedestrian access to all properties will be
maintained at all times.

Programme dates: 16th July 2018 – 18th October 2018

STREETWORKS PERMIT NUMBER: CT022287433,
CT02228793 & CT02228794


